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Steven Liang

From: Rita Mondillo <rmondillo@comcast.net>
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2023 11:53 AM
To: WaterRateBoard
Subject: Water increase

External Email Notice. This email comes from outside of City government. Do not click on links or open attachments 
unless you recognize the sender. 
________________________________ 
 
To whom it may concern!  An increase in the water would be a hardship for many senior citizens since they are on a fixed 
income. With the cost of everyday living is becoming increasingly difficult, this would just add another stressful situation! 
Therefore, I am asking this Department reconsider such an increase! 
I remain, 
Rita Mondillo 
Resident and Senior Citizen 
 
Sent from my iPad 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


